
November 2009. The resultant video has some really 
nice footage of Stephen performing on stage where 
again he was giving it his all. The Silver Shadows will 
be attending Stephen’s funeral, along with a number of 
Berkshire Club members, on Thursday 22 September 
at 2:45 pm. Service will be held at:

St Martins Church, Knebworth, Herts. The church is 
located at the junction of London Road and St Martin’s 
Road in Knebworth, Herts.

Charitable Donations or Flowers may be sent to the 
funeral directors.

Austins, 21 High Street, Stevenage, Herts

Tel: 01438 316623

Next Club Meeting on Tuesday 27th September



continue to run it, I’m sure there will be many people 
who would appreciate your efforts. We have had a lot 
of fun at Berkshire for the years we’ve been involved 
with the running of the club and we’d hate to see it 
fold without at least trying to find someone to run it. 
So... let us know - OK?
The next meeting is this coming Tuesday 27th 

September. Here’s hoping we’ll see you all there as 
usual. Don’t forget - the playing starts around 19:30. 
Looking forward to seeing you all there.
Please don’t forget to sign in with Cindy when you 
arrive and pay the toll charge - someone has to pay for 
the hall, tea and cake!
The band will be ready as early as we can so if you’re 
able to get there for 19:00 we could be ready to back 
you.
 
See you there!



A tribute to Stephen Swann
R.I.P. Stephen - September 12 2011 - It was an honour to know you. (The Berkshire Shadows Club)


